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Construction on the St. Roch Drainage Upgrades Project is 

scheduled to begin in May 2023 and will last approximately 16 

months. In general, the contractor will work from 7 a.m. to 6:30 

p.m. Monday – Friday; however, there may be delays due to 

weather or other circumstances that cause the contractor to work 

later and / or on the weekends. 

 

Residents should exercise caution when driving, bicycling or 

walking near active construction sites. 
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The City of New Orleans, Department of Public Works, 

in conjunction with the Sewerage and Water Board of 

New Orleans, will soon begin drainage improvements in 

the St. Roch area.  

Drainage projects are designed to: 

• Alleviate flooding by increasing the capacity of 
subsurface drainage between local streets and 
trunk lines; and  

• Use green infrastructure options like retention/
detention basins, street basins, rain gardens, 
and street side bioswales. 

Learn more about the project at our upcoming 

community open house.  
 

Where:         

First Pilgrim Baptist Church  

1228 Arts Street 
New Orleans, LA 70117  

 
Please use the entrance on Urquhart St.  

 

When:  Monday, April 10, 2023 at 6 p.m. 
 

For more information visit roadwork.nola.gov, send e-mail to 

roadwork@nola.gov or call 504.658.ROAD (7623). 


